
February 14, 2024 

HB 2793, proponent, wriƩen tesƟmony only 

House CommiƩee on Health and Human Services 

Respected Chair Landwehr and CommiƩee Members, 

I am a proponent of HB 2793.  Healthcare providers should never be able to perform healthcare services 
on minors without parental consent.  This is one of those subjects that seems so obvious that it’s 
appalling to think we need an official BILL to keep it from happening. 

Parents have rights and children need protecƟon.  Their parents are there for that very purpose. 

Thank you for conducƟng this hearing and I ask that you pass this bill out of commiƩee favorably. 

Most sincerely, 

 

Jill O’Connor 

Overland Park, Kansas 

913-220-4925 


